
From: Kristina R. Brines <kbrines@pfclaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 9:55 AM 
To: Adams, Emily <Emily.Adams@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Laurie S. Noyes <LNoyes@pfclaw.com> 
Subject:  
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Emily, 

 

Thanks for speaking with me this morning.  As discussed, we withdraw our Public Records Act request 

relating to the AGO’s investigation in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

Best, 

Kris  

 

Kristina R. Brines, PHR, SHRM-CP 
Director 

PAUL FRANK + COLLINS P.C. 
 
One Church Street  |  P.O. Box 1307 
Burlington, Vermont 05402-1307 
802.658.2311  MAIN OFFICE 
802.658.0042  FAX 
www.pfclaw.com | V-card 

Confidentiality Notice:  This message may contain information that is confidential and/or protected 

under the attorney/client or other lawfully recognized privilege.  If you received this message in error or 

through inappropriate means, please reply to this message to notify the Sender that the message was 

received by you in error, and then permanently delete this message from all storage media, without 

forwarding or retaining a copy. 
 




